
 
                                      

 
 

                                           
  

 
  

                  

 
 

             
 

  
 

      
 

 

 
 

 
 

                   
  

 
               

 

FIFE PHARMACY 

Serial Prescription 
Your doctor has issued you with a 
Serial Prescription 

This is because you have registered for the 
chronic medication service with your pharmacy. 

The prescription will last either 24, 48 or 56 weeks and means that 
you do not need to reorder the medication on the serial 
prescription as your pharmacy will have the prescription already 
and will prepare it when you need it, or earlier if you are going on 
holiday for example and let them know. 

Some of your medication might not be included on your serial  
prescription. There is a chart on the back of this leaflet, advising 
you which medication is on your serial prescription and what is not. 

If an item has not been included on your serial prescription you will 
still need to reorder this from your GP Practice when you require 
it. 

If any of the medication on your serial prescription changes or is 
stopped, your doctor can cancel the prescription and issue a new 
one. 

Please also inform your pharmacy of any changes made to your 
medication. 

You are only able to collect your serial prescription from your 
registered pharmacy where you have signed up. 

You are encouraged to use the same pharmacy for your other  
prescriptions so as to keep a consistent record of your medicines. 



               
              

 
 

 

  
 
 

                   
 

 

 

                   
 

  

  
 

    

These medicines are on 
your serial prescriptions 

You will NOT need to 
reorder these 

These medications are 
NOT on your serial 
prescription.

You WILL need to reorder 
these from your GP 
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